
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Chillingham         Term : Spring 1 

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

Hello Everyone, 

 

This term our topic is Our Wonderful 

Selves. For this we have been 

exploring our emotions through circle 

time activities and using mirrors. We 

have been looking at different parts 

of our bodies and looking at x-ray 

pictures of our bones on the inside.   

 

In Science we have continued the 

theme about our bodies by exploring 

our senses and in music we are 

moving different parts of our bodies 

and enjoying doing the Skeleton 

Dance. 

 

We are really into our cooking on a 

Friday afternoon where we are 

learning to follow visual instructions.  

Our art has been based on two 

themes; one being the book we have 

been listening to ‘Did You See Them 

Too?’ and investigating history. We 

spent some time working together to 

create Roman mosaics of some of 

the characters in our story.  

 

And of course, we still spend time 

everyday working on our 

communication, Maths and English 

skills.  

 

Have a good half term, 

 

From The Chillingham Team  

  

    
 

   
 

   
 

   
   
 
   

Dates to remember: 

Last day of this half term is  Friday 14th February 2020 

First day back is Monday 24th February 2020 


